
 

PARTNERS 
Greater Portland Council of Governments and The Island Institute 
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION (anticipated completion April 2017) 
Chebeague Island is an unbridged island that relies on the municipally-owned Stone 
Pier as its primary ferry landing, and waterfront access point for local commercial 
fishermen, residents, visitors and recreational boaters.  The economy of the island is 
reliant on the public pier to support local commerce and tourism.  Built in the 19th 
century, the Stone Pier is experiencing increasingly severe impacts from coastal 
storms. The town will use these funds to determine the most cost-effective route 
forward - to move to an alternate landing site or to rebuild and expand the current 
facility at the Stone Pier. 
 
CONTACT 

   Carol A. White, Planning Board Member 
   Town of Chebeague Island        
   carol@chebeague.net                 FY16 CCG - 32 
                        3.8.17. 
  Marjorie E. Stratton, Town Administrator 

townadmin@chebeague.net and 207-846-3148 
 
Financial assistance provided by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric  

 Administration, U.S. Department of Commerce Grants CZM NA14NOS4190066 
 and NA15NOS4190208 to the Maine Coastal Program. Coastal Community 
Grants are awarded and administered by the Maine Department of Agriculture, 
Conservation and Forestry Municipal Planning Assistance Program.  
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